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Commandant’s Report 
September 2006 
 
Our National Convention is history and at our 
September meeting our Past State Commandant, Tom 
Tanner, will fill us in on the events that took place. At 
our August meeting we were honored to have a visit 
from our brothers from around the SE. Division and 
others from various posts to hear Congressman Curt 

Weldon fill us in on current events. He brought with him 
Retired Maj. Gen. James E. Livingston USMC, a MOH 
recipient from the Viet Nam war. I do believe it was a 
first for our Detachment to have such honored guests. 
It was truly a TEAM effort, and I want to thank all who 
helped set up and prepare for this event. The 
Congressman was talking about the helmet liners that 
our Marines were buying to help protect them from the 
IEDs. He said he was talking to the Commandant about 
making them an issue item. Little did he know that 
while he was telling us this, the Commandant made it 
official that day.  
 
Our wagon sales are doing great. The Jr. Vice has a 
wonderful team coming out and so far we are ahead of 
our projected budget. It is nice to see some new faces 
out there. Our Sr. Vice has a picnic planned at the 
Upland Detachment and I am sure it will be a good 
time. Bingo night at Coatesville is going strong; Bob 
keep up the good work. Our Adopt-a-Highway Program 
can use some young bodies to help clean Bishop 
Hollow Road. This program has been around now for 
ten years and Dave Brimble can use the help.  
 
I hope all can come to the 9-11 ceremony on the 11th of 
September at Rose Tree Park. It’s hard to believe it’s 
been five years already.  
 
Please take note that our meeting time has changed to 
the FIRST MONDAY OF THE MONTH. The September 
meeting will be on Wednesday the 6th, due to Labor 
Day. 
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John Cook has started the sign-up sheet and 
seating chart for our Birthday Ball and will 
continue to do so at the next couple of general 
meetings.  This year’s Ball will again be held at 
the Knights of Columbus, the date is set for 
November 4.  Jim Alleva and I are working on the 
caterers and DJ and as of now it looks like the 
price will remain the same as last year’s ball ($35 
per person). 

Bob Spano will be helping out with the 
membership duties and is officially the Assistant 
Membership Chairman.  
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The season is fast upon us and our obligation to 
raise charity funds is in the full speed ahead 
mode.  We have had some difficulty with making 
arrangements to raise funds in our usual places 
as a result of some formal administrative issues.  
It is my hope that this situation will be resolved in 
the near future, but in the mean time, be 
prepared to get a call from myself advising where 
and when we will be scheduled for the Wagon 
Fundraiser.  I try to get to all those who are 
regular fundraisers by Thursday evening of each 
week.  I apologize, but as Marines we understand 
the need to be prepared to meet challenges at a 
moments notice. The fund raising so far is very 
well in tune with our goals for this year, and for 
that we all have to thank Jack McLeod, Jack 
Kelly, Bob Bounce, Joe Hudson, Tony Fusto, Lou 
DeSantis, Gerry Powlus, George Boyajian, Paul 
Donohue, Bernie McGinley, Tom McGovern, Bill 
Nolan, Stan Samsel, Bob Spano, Jim Alleva, 
Earle Drake, George VanDusen, Dave Brimble, 
John Cook, and Harry Kaufman.  These are the 
men who are the back bone of our wagon fund 
raising project.  Hot or cold, wet or dry, these 
dedicated men come out time and time again to 
support our programs.  While they are a fabulous 
team, we always need younger members and 
newer members to assist in this very important 
task.   
 
Secondly, we have got the task of putting 
together our annual Marine Corps Ball program.  
The ads that support this are most important to 
our mission to provide charitable funds to be 
donated to many worthy programs we are 
obligated to support. I have the forms for those of 
you who will provide solicitation support for the 
ad program.  In addition to helping our cause, we 
need to know what ads you might feel we can get 
by those individuals who intend to follow up with 
our ad forms.  Please let me know who each of 
you might be contacting for this year’s program.  I 
have already picked up several ads: Luigi & 
Giovanni, Videon Organization, Rafferty Subaru, 
Edgemont Autobody, and Tom Killion, I will be 
working feverishly to obtain as many of the 
renewals as possible, and am counting on the 
support of our members to do the same.  I would 
like all the ads collected and sorted out by Oct. 
1st.  That’s just around the corner. 
 
Once again, I want to thank all those members 
who have been helping me in this first year in 
office to successfully fulfill my duties.   
 
Semper Fi 
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Jr. Vice Commandant. 
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General & Healthcare Benefits 
VA Hotline     800-827-1000 
Veterans’ Healthcare  800-222-8387 
Education   888-442-4511 
Grave Markers   800-697-6947 
Life Insurance   800-669-8477 
Website   www.va.gov 

Commandant’s Message 
September 2006 
 
We will be going into our ninth month and I must say I 
am very proud of all our officers. The Paymaster is 
doing a fine job, I looked at his bookkeeping and it is 
accurate to the dollar. Our Adjutant has done a 
marvelous job. Again, anything I need written or if I 
need something checked in the past minutes he is 
right on board. The Jr. Vice is doing great. He had a 
different way he wanted to do things and at first I was 
a little apprehensive about it, but he proved me 
wrong…he keeps bringing in the money. The Sgt-At-
Arms is keeping a tight ship at the meetings. He 
asked for a 45 but I have to give that some thought. 
The Chaplain keeps us in touch on our sick members 
and is giving out bibles to everyone he sees; and in 
this state of the world we can use them. Our JA is 
doing a fine job in keeping up with the changes from 
National and State. Anything I ask him to check on, 
he is right on it and goes well beyond. The Sr. Vice is 
planning a picnic for the three Detachments in the 
county this August and the Ball is starting to shape 
up. We have as our Honored Guest Col. G.L. Wagner 
USMC the CO at the NROTC program at Villanova. 
He has a colorful background and is very down to 
earth. I am looking forward to hearing him speak this 
November. The Directors also have done an 
outstanding job, while the Committee Heads just do 
what comes natural.  

The reason I bring this all up is because it is all of 
them working together and making this Detachment 
what it is. It’s no wonder we came in FIRST at the 
State. Our associate members will do any Marine 
proud. I would go out on a limb and say we have the 
best around. So far our Honor Guard has done close 
to 190 funerals, a number we do not like to see rise. 
There is no “I” in TEAM. “WE” if it was not for 
EVERYONE coming together, putting their own 
personal goals aside have made this Detachment 
what it is. I THANK YOU and the members THANK 
YOU. We truly know what it means when we say 
Semper Fi. 

          
God Bless & Semper Fi, 
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General Smedley D. Butler Detachment Officers 
 
Commandant: Jim Alleva 
Sr. Vice Commandant: Dan Luty 
Jr. Vice Commandant: Jeremy Leon 
Adjutant: Jack Kelly 
Paymaster: Ben Sides 
Judge Advocate: Rick Van Luvender 
Chaplain: Christopher D. Bush 
Sergeant At Arms: James D. Ross 
Service Officer: Connie McGinley 
Director: Paul Donohue 
Director: Earle Drake 
Director: Bernard McGinley 
Jr. Past Commandant: Bob Spano 

General Smedley D. Butler Detachment 
Committee Chairmen 
 
Adopt-A-Highway: Dave Brimble 
Americanism: William Lessig 
Auxiliary Liaison: Anthony Fusto 
Awards: Bob Spano 
Ceremonies: George Van Dusen 
Ceremonies Assistant: Ben Sides  
Color Guard: Jim Alleva 
Flag Collection - Barry Reese 
Historian: John J. V. Cook  
Honor Guard: John J. V. Cook 
Home Association & Meetings: Tom Kerrigan 
Legislative: Bernie McGinley 
Locker Box: Tom Lynch 
Marksmanship: Earle Drake 
Membership- Bob Spano 
Newsletter (Scuttlebutt): Sandi Mauer 
Property: Dave Brimble 
Scholarships: Dave Williams 
Scouting: John Gingras 
Toys-For-Tots: Dan Luty 
Uniforms: Bernie McGinley 
VAVS: Robert Matthews 
Young Marines Chairman: Bob Stanton 
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The Day the Civil War Ended 
The Memorable Gettysburg Reunion 1913 

 
The most dramatic and tragic moment of the 
American Civil War was the climactic point of 
Pickett’s charge at Gettysburg on the afternoon of 
July 3, 1863.  This doomed assault brought the 
Southern Confederacy to what looked like the verge 
of triumph, broke up in dust and fire, and put the 
armies on the road that led inevitably to the surrender 
field at Appomattox.  Nothing in all the war has ever 
been written about so exhaustively. 
 
For a slightly different angle, begin with familiar 
setting:  Union infantry and guns massed on 
Cemetery Ridge, boiling smoke clouds brimming the 
valley in front, shadowy movements all along the 
mile-wide stretch of woodland on Seminary Ridge a 
mile to the west-then the smoke drifts away as the 
bombardment stops, and out on the open ridge steps 
Pickett’s 15,000, lining up with military formality, 
sunlight glinting from rifle barrels and bayonets as the 
men dress ranks for the advance.  And finally the 
charge begins, disciplined thousands crossing the 
open field to meet the disciplined defenders in blue, 
breaking out at last in the wild, nerve-tingling Rebel 
yell as they come within close range, and the men in 
blue level their rifles to shoot them down…. 
 
Before they fire, lets skip ahead fifty years to July of 
1913 to see the conclusion.  ….and we come at last 
to the afternoon of July 3, and the great reenactment 
of Pickett’s charge, with thousands on thousands of 
spectators gathered all about, Union Veterans on 
Cemetery Ridge, Southern Veterans on Seminary 
Ridge to the west.  Out of the woods came the 
Southerners, just as before, well, in some ways just 
as before. They came out more slowly this time, and 
there was a dramatic difference.  They came out not 
with rifles and bayonets but canes and crutches.  The 
more agile ones aiding those less able to maintain 
their place in ranks. 
Nearer they came, until finally they raised that 
frightening falsetto scream.  As the Rebel yell broke 
out after a half century of silence, a moan, a gasp of 
unbelief rose from the onlookers. “Pickett’s Men” 
came on, getting close at last, throwing that defiant 
yell up at that stone wall and the clump of trees and 
the ghosts of the past.  It was then that the Yankees, 
unable to restrain themselves longer, burst from 
behind the wall, and flung themselves upon their 
former enemies.  The emotion of the moment was so 
contagious that there was scarcely a dry eye in the 
huge throng.  Now they fell upon each other….not in 
mortal combat, but re-united in brotherly love and 
affection…..THE CIVIL WAR WAS OVER! 
 
Based on a story….American Heritage…July 1978 
John J.V. Cook 
 

It Happened This Month  
In Marine Corps History 

 
·  4th - 1910—Marine Battalion under Maj. 

Smedley. Butler sailed from Nicaragua 
To Panama 

·  8th- 1863- Marines joined in an 
unsuccessful attack on Fort Sumter, NC 

·  14th- 1942- Japanese on Guadalcanal’s “ 
Bloody Ridge “ were shredded by 
Edson’s Raiders 

·  20th- 1814- With the Capitol destroyed by 
the British, Marines protected Congress 
in a hotel  

It©s time to become 
a Life Member! 

 
Why?...   
 

·  One, National is proposing an increase to 
the yearly membership dues from $25 to 
$30.   

·  And two, the current lifetime membership 
dues amount will also be increasing in 
2007, and again in 2009.     

 
To make it easier for our members, we can set up 
an installment plan to take advantage of this year©s 
lowest costs.   See Paymaster to set up a plan that 
works for you! 

 

VA Data Theft???  
 
If you suspect that you are a victim if identity 
theft, check the following: 
 
www.va.gov/opa  and www.first-gov.gov, 
 
Or call 1-800-333-4636.  
Open from 0800to 2100 (EDT) Mon - Sat. 
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2nd Wagon Sales 
6th  General Meeting- K-of C- 1930 
6th Naturalization Ceremony- Media Court House-

1900 
8-10th Stand Down-front & Erie Sts. – Phila.-0700-

1700 
10th Flea Market- DCCC- 0900-1500 
11th Bingo Night- Coastville-1830 
11th 9-11 Ceremony-Rose Tree Park-1400  
15th POW/MIA Ceremony-Vets Park- Marple-1300 
17th  Marple-Newtown Combined Veteran Picnic-

Knights-1300-1700 
16th Wagon Sales 
23rd Wagon Sales 
24th John Basilone Parade-Raritan NJ.- 1130 
26th Staff Meeting- AL Post #805- 1930 
29th -30th  & Oct 1st  

Annual Dept of PA Rifle Match Fort Indian 
           Town Gap, PA. 
30th Wagon Sales 

 
* * * *  See the JR. Vice for  wagon locations****  
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OTHER VETERANS’ & FRATERNAL ORGANIZATIONS’  
MEETING SCHEDULES 
 
Regular Events 
AmVets: Harold P. Saks Post # 118, 211 N. Morton 
Ave., Morton, PA 19070. Meetings the first Wednesday 
of every month at 2000. 
 
American Legion: Broomall Post # 805, 
2340 West Chester Pike, Broomall, PA. Meetings the 
second Wednesday of every month, at 1930. 
 
American Legion Nunan-SlookPost # 338, Meets 
the second Tuesday at 7:30 PM of every month at the 
corner of Ralston & Graslynn Avenue’s, Havertown, 
PA. 
Disabled American Veterans, Delaware County 
Chapter 113, meets the second Monday of the month  
at 8 PM.  Meetings are held at the Nunan-Slook 
American Legion Post # 338. The Post is located at 
the corner of Ralston & Graslynn Avenues in 
Havertown, PA. 
 
Vietnam Veterans of America, Chapter 67, 2nd 
Thursday every month-1930-Catholic War Veterans 
Post 731, 920 West Chester Pike, Havertown, PA. 
 
�
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Delaware County Detachment, Third Sunday of 
the month: Breakfast: 0800-1130, $5.00/person. 
Delaware County Detachment at detachment 
home, Upland, PA. Every Month except: June-
July-August. 
 
M.O.D.D. “ Devil Dogs”  Triboro Pound # 19, 
Pack of Penna., Growls (meetings) are the 
second Wednesday of the month at 1930. Growls 
are held at the Herbert W. Best Post # 928, VFW. 
Located at MacDade Blvd & Kendron Avenue, 
Folsom, PA. 
 
Upper Darby Detachment #884 MCL, 3rd 
Tuesday of the month at 2000, 1026 Providence 
Rd. Secane, Pa. 19018 
 
Veterans of Foreign Wars: Broomall Post # 
7390, Meetings the second Thursday of the 
month at 1930. Meetings are held at the Marple 
Twp. Municipal Building., Sproul & Springfield 
Roads, Broomall, PA. 
 
Knights Of Columbus: Mater Dei Council # 
4129, 327 N. Newtown Street Rd., Newtown 
Square, PA. Meetings the first Thursday of the 
month at 2000. 
 
Upcoming events; 
Amvets Post 118, Morton, PA 

·  Sunday, September 17th, 2006, “Crab 
Fest”  Tickets $20.00 

·  Monday, October 23rd, 2006, Annual Golf 
Outing, $60.00 fee  
Paxon Hollow Country Club, Broomall, 
PA. Shotgun start, buffet dinner.  
 

Information /tickets call Post-- 610/543-9551 

!!! IMPORTANT NOTICE !!! 
The meeting day has been changed to the first 
Monday of each month, unless it is a holiday, 
then it would be on the first Wednesday. 
Please make this notation in your records and 
calendars.  

If you come on Tuesday be prepared to dance. 

Locker Box Audit 
 September 6th, 2006 

1800 hours 
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 Greetings from the Delaware County 
Young Marines! 

 
It was an honor to be 
invited to your recent 
meeting where several of 
us had the opportunity to 
meet with and talk to the 
Major General and 
Congressman Curt 
Weldon. 

 
Our Unit just returned from participating in the PA 
Regimental Encampment held in Ft. Indiantown 
Gap.  Young Marine units from across the state 
were present.  Our Unit was split in half and paired 
with other Units, giving everyone the chance to 
meet, interact and make new friends with other 
Young Marines.  Revelry was at 0530 and we were 
on the go until lights out at 2200.  We participated 
in drill, PT’d, ran the obstacle course, got to see 
first hand helicopters, tanks and the new stryker 
vehicles.  We also had classes in CPR, First Air, 
Martial Arts and Marine Corps History.  Thanks to 
the combined efforts of everyone in our Unit, we 
placed a strong 3rd in the PT competition.  I was 
honored to be selected as Regimental SgtMajor for 
the Encampment and Cpl. Steve Cheezum did an 
excellent job as one of the Corpsmen in Sick Bay.  
Special thanks need to  be extended to Mr. & Mrs. 
Gunning for giving up their vacation to spend the 
week with us.  They worked in the kitchen from 
dawn to dusk preparing chow for 200 Young 
Marines and staff members.. 
 
We have a Unit campout scheduled for the 
weekend of September 22nd at Ridley Creek State 
Park.  Some of the activities we’ll be participating in 
are morning PT, drill, compass classes, land 
navigation, a 3-mile hump and just hanging out 
getting to know some of our new Recruits better.  
The more time we spend together, the better we 
know each other and the better we know each 
other, the stronger our Unit becomes!  We’d like to 
invite you to stop by the campout and see our Unit 
in action. 
 
On behalf of all our Young Marines, I’d like to thank 
you for your continued support of our Unit.  Your 
support enables us to participate in activities such 
as the Encampment. 
 
Semper Fi  
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Veteran’s Meeting at Paxon Hollow 
 

The Marple Republican Party, Maureen K. Muesham 
Chairperson, announced that there would be a special 
meeting at the Paxon Hollow Country Club, on August 
25th, at 2:00 PM, to energize support of Servicemen and 
Servicewomen, and their families, and our returning 
disabled veterans. Two nationally recognized 
organizations, “Homes for Our Troops” and “Military 
Veterans of America”, will make brief presentations 
highlighting their programs to assist to our service 
members. GOP leaders, including US Congressman Curt 
Weldon, as well as State Senator Ted Erickson and State 
Representatives Bill Adolph, Tom Gannon, Tom Killion 
and candidate John Williamson will attend. Steve Neri, 
Marple GOP Veterans Chairman, stated that the agenda 
is designed not only to provide vital information about 
organizations providing assistance to Service Men and 
Women, and their families, but also to formalize and re-
dedicate our commitment to all Veterans, and fulfill the 
benefits promised for their sacrifices. Special guests are 
leaders of local Veterans’ organizations, such as the 
AMVETS, American Legion, Disabled American 
Veterans, Marine Corps League, Veterans of Foreign 
Wars, and the Vietnam Veterans of America. The public 
is invited and encouraged to attend this informative 
meeting and to learn how they may also offer their 
assistance to our Veterans. Light refreshments will be 
served. 
 

~~submitted by Steve Neri 
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 S I C K  C A L L  

 

 

 

 

 

·  Jay Joseph is recovering from hand 
surgery. 

·  Lloyd Spangler is recovering from a 
mild stroke. 

·  Jack Lister is almost 100%. 
·  George Van Dusen collapsed at a 

funeral 
     
Please call or visit any of the above people as 
they would enjoy hearing from us. 
 
Please remember to notify Chaplain Chris Bush 
(610.353.5569) of an illness, or of a member or family 
member passing away. 
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Help support our

  newsletter and 
become a 

member of the 
  Booster Club! 

    
   
Any monetary contribution helps offset the cost of 
publication and mailing.   
  
We wish to thank our current boosters. With their 
assistance, we are able to continue our award-
winning newsletter! 
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Joe Direso - Florence and Bob Spano - Pat & Joe 
Mensack - Ben Sides - Elena & Jim Alleva.   
 
Thank you boosters! 
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Paymaster 
 
If you are interested in being a “Scuttlebutt” 
Booster, please see Ben Sides. 

 

Birthday Greetings 
for September 

 
The Detachment staff sends best wishes to the 
following members who are celebrating a 
birthday this month:     
 
James Alleva 
Thomas Bishop 
William Charlton, Sr. 
Benjamin Cope 
Earle Drake 
Timothy Gilligan 
Michael Horne 
John Lister 
Michael McGinley 
Frank McNulty 
Kurt Schwichow 
Lloyd Spangler, Jr. 
Richard VanLuvender 

 
 

Happy Birthday…and many, many more! 
 
 

 

 

The Knights of Columbus  
has a dumpster for the  
collection of newspapers  
that they are using as a  
fund raiser.   
 
Why not help them out  
by bringing your old newspapers to the next 
meeting??? You could also put them in the 
dumpster anytime during the month.   
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General Livingston, Commandant, & 
Congressman Weldon 

Commandant giving 
Honorary Membership to  

General Livingston 

Congressman Weldon addresses 
membership 

John Cook hard at work 
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members have been assisting.  He indicated the last 
week’s sales were excellent.  He mentioned that 
upcoming wagon sales would be at the Broomall Acme 
on 5 August and at the Glenolden Pathmark on 12 
August.     
 
Judge Advocate:  Rick VanLuvender indicated that he 
is working on proposed changes to our administrative 
procedures, and that three items will be reviewed in 
the next three issues of the Scuttlebutt.  One item is 
the proposed change in the method in which the 
Marine of the Year is selected, with more involvement 
by the membership.       
 
Chaplain:  Chris Bush recognized Jay Joseph who was 
in attendance, after not being able to come to 
meetings recently, due to medical issues.  He also 
provided information on several other members who 
have been ill recently.  
 
Commandant:  Jim Alleva reviewed the possibility that 
the detachment may need to change its meeting night. 
The Knights of Columbus has another group that 
desires to use the facility on every Tuesday evening.  If 
it were necessary to change, two possibilities for a new 
meeting date would be the first Monday night of the 
month, or the third Wednesday night.  Steve Neri 
made a motion that, if it becomes necessary to 
change, the new meeting night would be the first 
Monday night of the month.  Bernie McGinley 
seconded the motion, and the motion passed.   
 
Jr. Past State Commandant:  Tom Tanner reported 
that he would be representing the detachment at the 
upcoming National Convention in Quincy, MA. 
 
Committee Reports: 
 
Adapt-a-Highway:  Dave Brimble mentioned that the 
next activity is scheduled for 6 August 2006. 
 
Americanism/ V.A.V.S.:  Bob Matthews indicated that 
Americanism activity is discontinued for the summer 
months.  The next bingo party at Coatesville is 
scheduled for 14 August 2006. 
 
Ceremonies:  George VanDusen reported on the 
Fourth of July parade activity by members of the 
detachment.  He also indicated that the military honor 
guard had participated in 22 military funerals during 
the month of July, and the year-to-date count is now at 
177 military funerals.   
 
Flag Collection:  Barry Reese indicted that old flags 
are being donated, and he provided information on his 
activity in this endeavor. 
 
Publicity:  Steve Neri indicated that Korean War 
Veterans in the 166th congressional district would be 
honored on 30 August 2006 at the Springfield Country 

General Smedley D. Butler Detachment #741 
Marine Corps League 

General Meeting Minutes 
1 August 2006 

 
 
Commandant:  Jim Alleva called the meeting to order 
at 1935, and the usual opening ceremonies were 
conducted.  All officers were present with the 
exception of Director Donohue and Director Drake. 
 
Minutes:  Steve Neri made a motion to accept the 
minutes of the July meeting as published in the 
Scuttlebutt.  Joe Mensack seconded the motion, and 
the motion passed.   
 
Introduction of Guests:  Various guests from other 
detachments were recognized or asked to introduce 
themselves, as well as those from the state level.  
Guests from the American Legion and from the 
Veterans of Foreign Wars were also introduced.  In 
addition, past commandants of the Smedley D. Butler 
Detachment were introduced.  The large number of 
guests was on hand to hear from our special speakers, 
Congressman Curt Weldon and Major General James 
E. Livingston (retired), who spoke after the conclusion 
of the business meeting. 
 
Officer Reports:   
 
Paymaster:  Ben Sides gave the paymaster’s report.  
He indicated that detachment members could contact 
him for a written copy of the report after the meeting.  
He also expressed his thanks to Jim Alleva for his 
efforts in putting this evening’s meeting together.  
Bernie McGinley made a motion to accept the 
paymaster’s report.  This was seconded by Tom 
Tanner, and the motion passed. 
 
Adjutant:  Jack Kelly read three items of incoming 
correspondence, including a letter of thanks from one 
of our scholarship winners, Wayne Williams.  A letter 
of appreciation was also read form the Operation 
Helmet organization, thanking the detachment for our 
$100.00 donation. 
 
Sr. Vice: Dan Luty reported on the Marine Corps 
League Birthday Ball, which is scheduled for 4 
November 2006.  John Cook is handling reservations 
and seating arrangements.  The cut-off date for 
reservations is 27 October 2006.  Dan Luty also 
reported on the Delaware County combined picnic 
scheduled for 19 August 2006, at the Delaware County 
Marine Corps League Detachment’s location.  Time is 
from 1300 to 1600.  Dan Luty also mentioned an 
upcoming pig roast, scheduled for 9 September 2006, 
at the Delaware County Detachment. 
 
Jr. Vice:  Jerry Leon reported that he appreciated the 
assistance with the wagon sales and several new 

continued on page 11 



� � � � � � � � � � � � 	 	 �

Club.  He also indicated that there will be a county 
wide recognition of the 5th anniversary of the 9/11 
terrorist activity.  This is scheduled for 11 September 
at Rose Tree Park in Media.   
 
Toys for Tots:  Dan Luty indicated that the Marines at 
the Folsom Reserve Center have been contacted and 
there are four fund raisers scheduled for this year.  
Also, a second annual golf outing is planned.  
 
Unfinished Business:  None. 
 
New Business:  None. 
 
Good of the League:  Bob Stanton reported on an 
upcoming event at the VFW post #928.  A veteran’s 
awareness program will be conducted on 7 October 
2006.  Additional information will be published in the 
Scuttlebutt.  Barry Reese reported on the sale of some 
military equipment in Mullica Hill, NJ.  Tony 
Evangelista of the Upper Darby Detachment 
commented on a web site, togetherweserved.com.  
Dennis Morsa of American Legion provided 
information on Post #805’s upcoming installation of 
officers. 
 
Announcements:  Bob Rup, Southeast Division 
Jr.Vice, presented a certificate of meritorious service to 
Tom Tanner, for his service as state commandant in 
2005-2006. 
 
Tom Bishop made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  
This was seconded by Bob Stanton, and the motion 
passed.  Closing ceremonies were conducted, and the 
meeting was adjourned at 2035. 
 
Charlie Kerrigan won the 50/50.   96 people were in 
attendance. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Jack Kelly, Adjutant 
 
Following the meeting, Congressman Curt Weldon and 
Major General James E. Livingston (retired), spoke to 
the group and they also answered questions from the 
audience.  General Livingston was awarded the Medal 
of Honor for action during the Viet Nam War. 
 

Minutes continued from page 1o 

Guidelines for Submission of Articles & Photos for inclusion 
in “ Scuttlebutt”  
•All submissions must be received by the editor no later than the 
15th of the month for the upcoming issue. 
•The preferred format for written articles is a computer file (such as 
MS Word, or an email). Non-computer files will be considered and 
included in Scuttlebutt only if the editor is able to transcribe the 
article in a timely matter for publication. 
•The preferred format for photos is digital in a high resolution JPG 
file (other file formats will also be considered). Traditional photos 
may be submitted as well, and will be included only if the editor is 
able to scan the photo in a timely matter for publication. 
•All submissions must be the original work of the person submitting 
the piece. If the submitter is not the author of the work, the 
submitter should obtain permission from the author and submit 
that as well. No copyrighted materials can be used without 
permission from the appropriate parties.  
•The editor reserves the right to include or exclude submissions as 
necessary according to these guidelines and as space in the 
publication dictates. 
•Items may be submitted to the editor via email to 
sandi@lancasterpa.net 
 

REMINDER 
  

This reminder is for those members with an e-mail address. 
 
If you desire to receive the Scuttlebutt by e-mail, and if you have 
not already done so, please send your name and e-mail address 
to Jack Kelly, Adjutant, at jpktgbtg@comcast.net.  Advantages of 
receiving the newsletter by e-mail include receiving the 
newsletter sooner, and in some cases, pictures can be seen in 
color.  For the detachment, it reduces the cost of printing 
the newsletter, and it saves on postal costs.   
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Next Regular Meeting is:

1930 hrs.
Knights of Columbus
327 N. Newtown Street Rd.
(Route 252)
Newtown Square, PA 

September 6, 2006  
(WEDNESDAY)

 


